
 

Memorandum 
July 18, 2019 

 

To: Town Council 

From: Jamie Hellen, Town Administrator 

 

Re: Library Gift Acceptance 

 

 

 

The Franklin Public Library has received a gift in the amount of $5,324.55 from the Franklin Library 

Association. This money is to be used at the discretion of the Franklin Library for the NECC General 

Preservation Assessment for the Franklin Public Libraries Collection.  We thank the FLA for their 

continued support of the Public Library.  

 

If you have any additional questions please feel free to ask. 

 








